
On behalf of Koulla Yiasouma, NI Commissioner for Children & Young People  

  

Good afternoon Christine   

  

Firstly thank you for your letter dated 23 February 2021.  

  

Koulla has asked me to inform that on this occasion we will not be providing a written submission to 

the Committee on these proposals.  

  

Kind regards  

  

  

PA to Commissioner and Chief Executive / Administration Co-ordinator  

  




